AL

INVITATION TO THE A
2020 ANNIVERSARY OF THE
NATIONAL APOLOGY TO THE \
STOLEN GENERATIONS '§

s

anniversary of th

to the Stolen Generations by the
Australian Government to be held on
Thursday, 13th February, 2020.
Starting at 10am and finishing
at 11.30am this event will be held in
the Darebin Council Shire Hall,
286 Gower Street, Preston.

Everyone welcome to come along and join
us in commemorating this very historical
day for all people of Australia

To RSVP or for queries
contact Bev Murray at
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Link-Up Victoria, VACCA S -“S;‘W'«
Ph: (03) 7002 3700 i Y AN
Freecall: 1800 687 662 , VACCA  comectingtome  ILYSEIEY
Email: linkup@vacca.org

PO Box 191, Preston VIC 3072 Organised and funded by Link-Up Victoria, Victorian Aboriginal Child
Website: www.linkupvictoria.org.au Care Agency, Connecting Home and City of Darebin.




